
September 29th , 2021 
 

The Board of Supervisors of Shelby County, Iowa, met pursuant to law and rules of said Board 
in special joint session with the EMA executive committee at 6:00 p.m. in the Shelby EMA 
meeting room with the following members present: Darin Haake, Chairperson; Supervisor 
Charles Parkhurst; and Mark Maxwell, Clerk.   

General discussion and information was exchanged concerning the proposed communications 
project.  Coverage by radio system, funding ideas and funding sources were the items 
discussed.  No actions took place. 

 

 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Darin Haake,  Chairperson 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Mark L. Maxwell 
Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 


